
Posted: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 

Special Meeting Notice 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District are 

providing public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Friday, March 20, 2020   11:00 AM 

2212 272nd Street 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is to discuss suspending lock offs 
and restoring water to previously suspended customers during the 
coronavirus emergency. 




